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If you find yourself in 

a hole, stop digging.. 
               

               

Will  Rogers 

 Presidents Report 
 
At our Tuesday October meeting (attendance: 8) members carried out 
maintenance of some of our machines: the thicknesser, router table, 
table saw and work on our raffle quilt rack.  
 

Changing the blades in the thicknesser was a new experience for some of us.  
Apparently Ian, Phil T, Ray and I were all doing the same at the same time (all by 
coincidence since none of us had ever done this before). In most cases it went 
smoothly, except if you own a Triton.  
 
Saturday 
 
Members(attendance: 11) spent their time completing the boxes for the router table 
trolley and table saw accessories, the Alan Bewley end table was sanded and as-
sembled, while the quilt rack was planed to thickness and the joints prepared.  
 
Future meetings 
 
Tuesday 
This will feature continuation of the boxes(table saw and router table),quilt rack,    
Alan Bewley table and own projects. 
 
Saturday 
Continuation of previous Tuesday projects.  
  
Phil 
Philip Knight 
President. 
 
 
This is a shortened issue of Fine Cut, as I have been away. (ed)  

Tools 
 
As you may or may not be aware, the late John Gallagher’s tools are to be sold.  
 
The date and time unfortunately co-insides with our next Saturday meeting, Satur-
day 21st on November, from 0900. 
 
John was a member of our group for a short time for those who were not aware. 
 
The tools listed for sale have been circulated by Ian, as at the time I did not have 
the HDD which had club information on it. I now have it back. (Long story)! 
 
I have attached the information elsewhere in this bulletin. (ED) 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   

Bus Trip. 

The Bowral  Men’s Shed visit is on for November 26th.  
 
This is a Thursday and we have a bus for the day. The bus will leave Ian Griffiths home at 5 Alkoomie Ave, South 
Penrith at 0830 sharp! Ray Barrett will be our driver and hopefully all those who have indicated their intention to go, 
will have contacted Ray before now and booked a seat.  
Not sure where lunch will be but no doubt we will find somewhere. Ray and Jan are currently having a well earned 
holiday. 

BBQ. 
 
Bunnings will advise when the BBQ fund raisers for 2016 will be, so pencil in the date as soon as we know. At this 
time, 2 dates have been mooted, see last months fine Cut. 

 

Deceased Estate 

As mentioned on page 1, here are some item which will be available for purchase on Saturday 21st of November 
2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

The family of the late John Gallagher have offered members the opportunity to purchase items from his estate 
that relate to woodturning and woodwork in general.  

Some of the items for sale are; Vicmarc VL 100 lathe, Vicmarc VL 200 lathe, Vicmarc VM 100 chuck (still in pack-
ing and never been used) ,assorted turning tools (about 25 of),   

Electra thicknesser, Hafco Woodmaster SB 10 table saw,  

Triton table saw, Carbatec N1770 dust extraction system, linisher ? Carbatec brand,  

Carbatec bandsaw (about same size and condition as the Club one), pokerwork pyro machine, assorted power 
tools, wood milled and some in the round and lots more mainly smaller items such as clock fittings and abrasives. 

The garage sale will be at 18 Hillcrest Rd Emu Heights from 9 am on Saturday 21 November 2015 and there will 

DEFINITELY NOT be access before 9 am. 
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Seen on our recent trip to WA. 
 
The picture’s show a wooden model of a German 
‘Benz’ car, circa 1890’s.  
 
This was made by students in a woodworking class in 
The Forest Heritage Centre Fremantle, WA. 


